
FOREIGN STUDENTS – “EXPO-2017” VOLUNTEERS 
 

Students of 2nd and 3rd courses of the department of philological specialties for foreign citizens 

of the faculty for foreign citizens and DP of KazNPU named after Abay Pak Soli, Yun Heson and Kim 

Songji worked in Astana as volunteers and translators in the Korean pavilion “EXPO-2017”. After the 

competitive selection, they were invited by the company Unions Communications Co (Korea), which 

organizes international conferences, exhibitions, etc. 

After a month of work, the students have great impressions about EXPO-2017. They reported that 

the Korean pavilion is particularly popular among visitors of EXPO-2017. They invite students and 

teachers of KazNPU named after Abay to visit the Korean pavilion EXPO. 

The students believe that knowledge of the Russian language helps them to get a good life 

experience, for which they express sincere gratitude to the teachers of the department.  

 

  

  

  

  

Information was prepared by the coordinator for international cooperation of the department prof. 

Balgazina B.S. 
 


